June 20, 2008

Winthrop Hallett III

Mobile Area Chamber of commerce

P.O. Box 2187

Moile, Alabama 36652-2187

Dear Win,

Thank you for finding the time in your busy schedule to speak during the General Session at the National Conference on Urban Ecosystem.  Your presentation was well received by the audience.  It was informative, expertly delivered and even humorous at times (can’t get that “back-to-the-future” image of Michael Gallis out of my head).
Your description of the Mobile area economic success and environmental challenges was the perfect presentation for our conference.   I only wish more people were in attendance to hear it.
Sincerely

Gary Moll

Sr. Vice Pres.

Urban Ecosystem Center

